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AGENDA
1 Apologies and Substitutions 

To receive apologies for absence from Members of the Committee

2 Disclosable Pecuniary Interests 

Members are reminded they must not participate in the discussion or vote on 
any matter in which they have a Disclosable Pecuniary Interest and should leave 
the room prior to the commencement of the debate.

3 Minutes 

The minutes of the last meeting, held on 1 February 2017, are to follow.

4 Public Question Time 

To receive any public questions or petitions from the public, notice of which has 
been given in accordance with Procedure Rule 14.  The deadline for this 
meeting is 5.00pm on Monday 6 March 2017

5 Members' Question Time 

To receive any questions of which Members of the Council have given notice.

Deadline for notification: 5.00pm on Monday 6 March 2017

6 Schools Funding 

To receive a presentation.

7 Date of Next meeting 

Members are reminded that the next scheduled meeting of the Committee will 
be held on Wednesday 29 March 2017 at 10.00am


